; New York City
August 3, 1951

Dear Mr. Carter:

Thank you so much for sending
me a copy of your paper which included a
picture of mother and me and the story of
my arrival from Europe, You wers certainly
thoughtful to do this, and I am glad to
have these items for my scrapbook,

Needless to say, I had a wonder-
ful trip, and after about ten days in
Missouri, I am now trying to catch up on
all the mail that piled up during my absence,

My very best to you and Mrs,Carter
and Amon, Jr, I hope it won't be too long
until I see all of you again,

Most sincerely,



Mr. Amon G, Carter
P O. Box 1036
1 JOI‘th, Texas
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